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May 21, 2018 
 
Vermont Office of the Attorney General 
Public Records Act Request 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
ago.info@vermont.gov 
 
 
Dear Public Records Officer:  
 
In accordance with the Vermont State Access to Public Records Law, I am writing to request the 
following records:  

• All labor complaints (including – but not limited to – wage complaints and workplace 
complaints) received regarding Stratton Mountain or any entity associated with Stratton 
Mountain, including – but not limited to – the following:  

o KSL Capital Partners 
o Stratton Corporation 
o Alterra Mountain Company 
o Intrawest Resorts Holding Inc 
o NewCo 

• All investigative materials on Stratton Mountain or any entity associated with Stratton 
Mountain, including – but not limited to – investigation findings, reports, warning letters, 
citations, charges, fines or enforcement matters.  

 
My request covers July 31, 2017 to the present.  
 
I authorize you to incur up to $10 in fees to fulfill this request. If the cost of fulfilling this request will 
exceed that amount, I request that you provide me with a written cost estimate for making these 
records available to me prior to incurring any costs.  
 
My preferred reproduction format is an electronic file e-mailed to me at . If 
this is not possible, I request that you provide access to these records electronically via an FTP site, or 
mail electronic copies of the records to me on removable media, such as a CD or flash drive.  If none of 



these delivery methods are feasible, I request that you mail paper copies of the records to me at the 
address provided above.   
 
If only portions of a record are exempt from disclosure, I ask that you release the entire document to me 
with any necessary redactions. If all or any part of this request is denied or redacted, please cite the 
specific exemption which you believe justifies your redactions or refusal to release the information and 
inform me of your agency’s administrative appeal procedures available to me under the law.  
 
Please feel free to contact me by e-mail if you have any questions about my request.   
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Swanson 
 
 
 




